To
The Authority
WB RERA

Kolkata West Bengal

Sir / Madam

This is to inform you that we are not started any construction of our mentioned project
"PURUSHOTTAM ENCLAVE ” being premices no- 53 Jainuddy Mistry Lane, Word no 82, P.O.- Alipore, P.S.
— Chetla, under Kolkata Municipal Corporation — 700027, W.B.

Commence of work will start only after WB RERA registration of our real estate project and we shall
submit commencement letter to the concern authority

Thanks and Regards
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